
Appendix 2 
 

Burial Fees 
 
Extract from the council’s policy: 
 
“Any person in permanent residence within the Borough of Kettering at the time of 
death may be buried in a cemetery of the Authority at the basic fees determined in 
the Authority’s fees and charges applicable at that time. 
 
Any person not in permanent residence within the Borough at the time of death but 
who had been resident and been required to move out of the area for circumstances 
beyond their control e.g. health care issues, armed forces etc. – subject to evidence 
of previous residency and reason for relocation may be buried in a cemetery of the 
Authority at the basic fees determined in the Authority’s fees and charges. 
 
Any person not in permanent residence within the Borough at the time of death and 
not meeting the requirements of the paragraph above may be buried in a cemetery 
of the Authority at the basic fees determined in the Authority’s fees and charges 
multiplied by 4. 
 
Where the deceased is a child (under 18) then the above paragraphs apply and 
evidence of the parent’s residency may be required. 
 
Note: Details of the person for whom an exclusive right of burial is being purchased 
in advance will be required and residency checks may be carried out. “ 
 

 

 


